
 

IIS/CIR/049/2025-2026 

28/08/2025 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 

Dear Parents, 

As we have started the 2nd Term of the Academic Year, we would like to interact with the parents 

of Grade X students, who are appearing for Board Examination in the month of February 2026. 

The school will conduct an Important Orientation for all Grade X parents regarding the latest 

circular released by CBSE Date: 25-06-2025 (Two Board Examination in class X from 2026)  

The orientation will focus on the following Agendas: 

• Scheme of Two Board Examination. 

• CBSE LOC Registration and Guidelines. 

 

The details of the Orientation Program are as follows: 

Day Thursday 

Date 4th September 2025 

Venue School Auditorium 

Time 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

Attendees Parents of All Grade X (A,B,C,D,G,H,J) 

Note:  

• Attendance is compulsory and parents’ presence is highly required. 

• Parents are requested to be on time (sharp 3:00 pm) for the Orientation. 

• Kindly submit the acknowledgement slip to the Class Teacher on or before 29th August 2025.  

 

Stay safe & healthy! 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

CONSENT FORM 

I, parent of (Student Name) __________________________ of Grade & Div. _______ 

Reg. No.: _______________ received the Circular regarding the Parent Orientation on 4th September 2025.  

Sign and Name of Parent: _________________________________________ 

Contact No.: _____________ 


